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Mr R Wyatt Haines
Performance lnsight
The Rocklands
Chudleigh
Devon
TQ13 OEA

26 July, 2007

Dear Richard

Although I have expressed my thanks in person for the wonderful work you did as facilitator
for the conference Dignity and lndependence - Transforming Eye Care for Older People I
wanted to put my thanks in writing too.

You were excellent - in preparation, on the day and on the follow-up to the event. You
engaged the delegates immediately, maintained their enthusiasm and focus and made an
invaluable contribution to the success of the conference - even standing in at one point for a
speaker who could not attend. Brill iant!

I hope that we have an opportunity to work together in the future.

With many thanks for all your hard work and very best wishes,
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Anne Fedrick
Member Services and Communications Manager
FODO

199 Gloucester Terrace. London W2 6LD Tel: 020 7298 5153 Fax: 020 7298 5111 Email: anne@fodo.com


